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nw6 2qt

19/07/2017  11:27:402017/3682/P OBJ agnes Altough generally in favour of this development, I object to it on the basis that no bin storage 

facility is planned. The area suffers badly from poor waste disposal and a development of this 

size should accommodate bin storage areas so that bags do not end up on pavements. 

Additionally there is no plan for the Kilburn High Road facades updates which are badly 

needed are per the pictures.
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